Spellings and times tables

Spellings and times tables will be tested every Friday with
the new spellings and times tables going out on the same day,
along with your child's spelling and times tables score. Please
could you return packs sent home marked every Friday.

Medication
Please ensure that we have in date and named medication in
school,

Lost property
To make sure that jumpers etc are reunited with their
owners, please ensure everything is named.

Reading - We are all making great progress with our reading. Please
ensure that at least 3 signatures go into your child's reading record each
week. Miss Moss hears each child read reqularly during Guided Reading
sessions and checks reading colours once every half term. Be sure to look
out for these in the reading record!

To help children move up levels in the reading scheme quickly,
it's really important that you ask questions as they read.

I'm really excited for this term! Please feel free to pop in and see me

after school any day (even if that's just to have a nose around the
classroom). I look forward to working with you this term,
Miss B Moss
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Hello there!
I'm really looking forward to the summer
term as it gives us the opportunity to take
even more of our learning outdoors!
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This term we will be
thinking about the
coronation, which will be a
huge historical event even
for us adults. We have
plenty of activities planned
to mark this special
occasion such as making
and decorating cookies
and a special picnic.

During this term in Maths, we will
be learning about finding the
perimeter of shapes along with
fractions and time.

In English, we will be learning to

write fables as well as explanation
texts about how bees make honey.
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E.E and PSHE

This term in RE we will be studying Buddhism and Sikhism.

In PSHE, we will be thinking absut how changes can be a bit daunting at first, but they can
often lead to bigger and better things,

Alongside this, and as a schoal, we will be thinking mere abeut aur Christian values as part of
Collective Worship as well as in cur day to day lessens.

Music

This term, the children will have continued opportunities to strengthen their
singing voices (during assemblies) and in Monday recorder lessons further
develop their knowledge and understanding of rhythm and musical notation
with Mrs Watkins, We will also be learning some songs for the Coronafionl
Some of the children have also been really enjoying their trumpet lessons too.

Forest School

Year 3 Forest School days are on alternative Tuesday mornings. This means
that children can come inte school in old / warm clothes ready for the
morning. Mamed wellies will be kept in the two boxes outside the classroom.
Forest School dates will be emailed out before the beginning of each half
term.

P.E and Games

Year 3 continue to have PE on Wednesdays and Thursdays. This term we will
be focusing on athletic skills in preparation for Sports Day and even
furthering our Rounders skills.




